SECURITIES & EXCHANGE COMMISSION OF PAKISTAN

PRESS RELEASE
For immediate release
September 4, 2025

Withdrawal of Press Release dated May 21, 2025

Islamabad, September 4, 2025 — On May 20, 2025, The Securities Exchange Commission of Pakistan
(SECP) issued a Direction to United Insurance Company of Pakistan Limited (United Insurance) to cease
its fresh guarantee business and accordingly, issued a press release to this effect on May 21, 2025.

Consequent upon the petition filed by United Insurance before the Honourable Islamabad High Court,
the Honourable High Court has suspended SECP’s Direction dated May 20, 2025. Accordingly, SECP’s
press release dated May 21, 2025, stands withdrawn.
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Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan
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